
 Livonia Public Schools 
Operations 

Date: December 2, 2021 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Re:   Project #1 – Bond Update 

I would like to add an agenda item to Monday’s Board of Education meeting. 
French Associates and Plante Moran Cresa would like to present the current 
status of Project #1 – Bond Update. This will include the current Design 
Development (DD) drawings so the Board can be up to date on the design 
progress in the five school buildings (Emerson, Cooper, Randolph, Coolidge, 
Kennedy) being renovated in summer 2022. 

Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 

PF/ko 

C: Board of Education 


